
WBAT 
Indiana's Top Station ...1600 On Your Dial 

June 17, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 'Williams St. 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Sir: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
of June 3, 1947. 

On behalf of the staff and myself, I wish to thank 
you. 

It is our desire to keen the operations of this 
station on the high level with which you have credited 
us. 

We will appreciate hearing from you at any time. 

Sincerely, 

Radio S at ion WBAT 

a1 Manager 

one` 


